
     Victoria Jubilee Hall 
   111 Jackson Street South, Box 369 
        Walkerton, Ontario N0G 2V0 
 

 
To The Council of the Municipality of Brockton: 

 

    I am writing at the behest of the Victoria Jubilee Hall Committee, to request 

permission to make a brief (5 minute) presentation to Brockton Council at 

their January 21st meeting. 

     At that time we would wish to thank Council for their increased funding 

this past year, offer a quick summary of what has been accomplished, and 

outline our projects for the ensuing year. 

     We will also request a continuation of the funding, $10,000, as granted last 

year. 

                                                  Sincerely, 

 

 

                                             Bob McCulloch 


